
MR. WES LANE 
4356 WOOD DUCK DRIVE CIRCLE 
EAGAN, MN 551 23 

TO: SUSAN STUNTZ 
FROM: WES LANE 
DATE: JUNE 4, 1990 
SUBJECT: MAY ACTIVITY REPORT 

WlTH LAST MONTH'S ADJOURNMENT OF THE MINNESOTA STATE 
LEGISLATURE, THINGS HAVE BEEN RELATIVELY CALM. HOWEVER, THE 
VENDING MACHINE ISSUE CONTINUES TO BE A FACTOR SINCE LOCAL 
COMMUNITIES MAY ADOPT ORDINANCES STRONGER THAN THE NEW 
STATE LAW. 

CONSEQUENTLY, I HAVE BEEN SPENDING TIME WlTH THE CITY COUNCILS 
IN THE COMMUNITIES OF HASTINGS, SOUTH ST. PAUL, VIRGINIA, 
MOUNTAIN IRON, AND HIBBING. THESE CITIES ARE CONSIDERING 
LANGUAGE STRONGER THAN THE NEW STATE LAW, AND I HAVE MADE 
MY PRESENCE KNOWN TO THE APPROPRIATE PERSONS. 

NEXT MONTH WILL BE STATE PARTY CONVENTIONS, WHERE I INTEND TO 
CONTINUE TALKING WITH VARIOUS POLITICAL LEADERS, BOTH 
ESTABLISHED AS WELL AS POTENTIAL INDIVIDUALS. 
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CONFIDENTIAL: 
MINNESOTA TOBACCO LITIGATION 


